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Anticipated Contract Terms 

The use of escalation clauses as a negotiation option in the NEWPCC Upgrade: Biosolids Facility project, 
and the ability to expedite project award by requesting special meetings of the Standing Policy 
Committee on Water, Waste and the Environment, Executive Policy Committee, and Council, is pending 
City Council approval.    

The report going to City Council with these recommendations is now public in advance of the February 
27, 2023 Standing Policy Committee on Water, Waste and Environment meeting.  The applicable City 
Council meeting is scheduled for March 23, 2023. 

 

The report can be accessed at: 

City Clerk's Decision Making Information System (winnipeg.ca) 

 

Opportunity to Discuss Contract Terms 

A further opportunity to discuss the envisioned contract terms with potential design builders will be 
provided after the March 23, 2023 Council meeting. 

 

Schedule 

The preliminary schedule has been updated as follows: 

• Commence procurement process: Quarter 2 2023 

• Contract award: Quarter 4 2024 

• Substantial completion: by 2030 

 

https://clkapps.winnipeg.ca/DMIS/ViewDoc.asp?DocId=23336&SectionId=&InitUrl=

